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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to weigh in on the Ward Lake Recreation plan.  I have only one

objection to the proposals mentioned.  I do not feel that a cabin at Perseverance Lake is warranted.  I feel the two

tent platforms are sufficient and a cabin so easily accessed by foot and yet not frequented by authorities will only

invite the potential for vandalism.  There used to be a cabin there and it was eventually vandalized to destruction.

Also, as a frequenter of the lake I feel that without trail extensions around the lake, which is not proposed and

would be very costly, the current usage is pretty much to capacity now.  Thank You


